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March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7DB Mass at English Martyrs Catholic Church: Friday 21 April 2023 
 
In a Catholic Community Mass is considered the “source and summit” of our faith. As part of 
being in a Catholic School we endeavour to give all students an experience of Mass as a tutor 
group. 
 
Earlier this school year we attempted to take all Year 7’s to Mass at English Martyrs Parish 
Church to experience Mass within the local community of English Martyrs Parish. However, due 
to the weather 7DB were unable to attend the calendared Mass. 
 
Please be advised of the new revised date for Year 7DB is Friday 21 April 2023 

 
On the given day the tutor group will assemble in the Chapel in School at the end of tutor time and 
walk to English Martyrs Catholic Church for the 9.30 am Mass. 
 
Once the Mass has finished the group will walk back to Blessed Hugh Faringdon School, arriving 
approximately 10.30 am and proceed to period 2. 
 
Students should arrive in school at the normal time and in school uniform. 
 
Please be aware of the weather forecast and consequently wear or bring suitable clothing 
e.g., raincoat. 
 
If you have not already done so and you would like your child to attend this event, please complete 
the Form by clicking here or using this link https://bit.ly/3SOf03Z by Friday 14 April 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at School via my email on c.ferreira@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs C Ferreira 
Chaplain 
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